

24th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Father Phil is coming into school on the 9<sup>th</sup> October 2019 for our Harvest Festival Assembly. We are having a collection for the Food Bank. If you would like to donate to this collection please send the items to school before the 9<sup>th</sup> October.

Suggested items are tinned foods, pasta, rice, cereal, condiments etc. All donations will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely, Mr O Flitcroft Headteacher



24th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Father Phil is coming into school on the  $9^{th}$  October 2019 for our Harvest Festival Assembly. We are having a collection for the Food Bank. If you would like to donate to this collection please send the items to school before the  $9^{th}$  October.

Suggested items are tinned foods, pasta, rice, cereal, condiments etc. All donations will be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely, Mr O Flitcroft Headteacher